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Sign Up for 2022/ 2023 school year

We will return to in person
shopping Thursday, 9/15 from
5-6pm.  

Park in a lined parking spot
behind AIS West where you
previously lined up.  Please do
not arrive before 4:30pm.
Once the OPEN flag is out, you
may come check in at door #13.
Please stay in your car until the
flag is out.

We are excited to welcome
you back inside to shop for
your groceries each week.

Each family will receive a
reusable shopping bag that
you will bring with you each
week. Please use this bag for
shopping and leave all other
bags in your car.

After you shop for your
groceries inside, you will take
the clip you receive at check
in and proceed to our outside
area to shop for donated
produce and bakery items.

Please register for the new school year using the QR code.  You only
need to sign up one time and then you will be on our list.

Email mlmaierfoodpantry@gmail.com if you have any questions or concerns




